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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

GCSE Design Materials  

 

Your child has been identified as requiring further support in Design. I am writing to inform 

you about an important intervention session that will be taking place on Saturday 2 March 

2024. 

 

This will take place from 10.00am until 3.00pm in the Design Block. Lunch will be provided, 

but you may wish to send your child in with some snacks. 

 

Importance of the Intervention: 

This intervention is crucial as it accounts for 50% of your child's final grade in Design 

Materials. Therefore, it is really important that your child attends this session to maximise 

their coursework grade. This will also give students some quality time in the workshop, 

working on their practical element. 

 

We appreciate your support in making this intervention a success.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Miss Sandham 

Principal  


